LEGISLATIVE RETURN

SUBMITTED BY: Tracy-Anne McPhee, Minister of Education

I. On November 8, 2017, the Member for Porter Creek North

M asked the following question during the Oral Question Period
at page(s)_of Hansard

O submitted the following written question — WQ No.

O gave notice of the following motion for the production of papers - MPP No.

RE: Education Assistants allocation

In the spring, it was reported that the government had reduced the amount of education
assistants by around 40. At the time, we asked the minister about this and she said there
were 210 EAs. She went on to say — and I quote: “The number of EAs will be adjusted
over the summer...” Could the minister update us on what the current number of EAs is

this year?
OR
2. This legislative return relates to a matter outstanding from discussion related to:
on at page(s) of Hansard.

The response is as follows:
In May of the last school year, the department of education allocated a total of 210 FTEs
for educational assistants across all Yukon schools for the 2017/18 school year based on

the needs of students and projected enrollment numbers.

These allocations are adjusted at the beginning of the school year based on any increased
student need and the actual enrolment numbers at the schools.

Based on the needs and enrollment numbers, the current need for EAs is 246.4 FTEs.
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